
To:  UN Secretary General 

H.E.  Antonio Guterres 

 

 

´ 

 

Letter or commitment to the UN Global Compact principles  

 

We as Siskon Siivous Oy are sending You this letter or commitment to the UN Global Compact Ten 

Principles as part of Siskon Siivous Oy’s joining application, as encouraged in the UN Global Compact 

joining policy. 

 

Siskon Siivous (the applicant) is committed in following the Ten Global Compact principles of human 

rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. We are committed in making the ten principles part 

of our strategy, values and culture in our daily operations. We are committed to take action in the 

chosen and applicable SDG’s. We shall make the SDG’s part of our public Sustainability statement. 

 

We are committed to participate in the Global Compact’s yearly online questionnaires as part of the  

communication progress (COP) describing our yearly efforts to implement the ten principles. We 

support public transparency and accountability and are therefore committed to report our policies, 

practical actions and outcomes on a yearly basis. 
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